
EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Settlement Efforts
2 messages

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 3:42 PM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Kind Regards,

Cindy Munt
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Lilly Mohanna <lilly@mohannadevelopment.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 2:27 PM 
Subject: Re: Settlement Efforts 
To: <bosfive@edcgov.us>, The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>,
<bosfour@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Tanna Reynoso <tanna.reynoso@edcgov.us>, Adam Bane <adam.bane@edcgov.us>, <kyle.lassner@edcgov.us>,
Andrew Gaber <andrew.gaber@edcgov.us>, Moe Mohanna <moe@mohannadevelopment.com>, Pane and Pane
Associates, Inc. <pane@cwo.com> 

Dear Chair Novasel and Board of Supervisors,

On Thursday, April 18, 2019, my father presented the Department of Transporta�on with a proposal in good faith
toward reconcilia�on of the Country Club Drive Realignment ma�er. I hand delivered copies of this proposal to your
offices on Friday, April 19, 2019 and hope that by now you have received and reviewed my father’s proposal.

In an effort to con�nue nego�a�ons with your staff to find an acceptable compromise and se�lement of this ma�er, I
would like to respec�ully ask for a short postponement of the Resolu�on of Necessity hearing scheduled for
tomorrow, April 23, 2019.

By submi�ng a proposal with reconciliatory intent, it is our hope to be able to reach an agreement with the
Department of Transporta�on. If it is the Board’s intent to proceed with the Resolu�on of Necessary tomorrow, our
efforts to resolve this ma�er outside of li�ga�on, and with the public’s interest in mind, may be limited.

In the spirit of coopera�on and respect to the Board, a short postponement would be greatly appreciated. A brief
delay, which will prejudice no one, will allow the par�es to reconcile and engage in good faith and uncondi�onal
nego�a�on.

Respec�ully,

Lilly Mohanna  
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Thank you Cindy.  
 
 
Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390
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